
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No. 96 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2006: 
 
ANZAC Park West Headquarters: 
 
a) Can you explain why the funding for this was not included in the Portfolio Budget 
Statements? 
 
b) Can you also look at any other Budget funded items approved before May 2006 that were not 

included in the PBS? 
 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
a) The ANZAC Park West Headquarters was not included in the 2006-07 PBS due to an 

oversight in preparing the Budget documentation.  Establishment of new AFP Headquarters 
had been originally flagged in the 2002-03 PBS (page 238).   

 
b) There are no budget funded items that have not been included in the PBS. 
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